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Note by the Director General 

1. On 22 September 1975 the Director General received a letter from the 

Delegate of Brazil to the nineteenth regular session of the General Conference 

which reads as follows: 

"No. 92 "20 September 1975 

"I have the honour to inform you that the Brazilian Government 
takes pleasure in inviting the General Conference of the International 
Atomic Energy Agency to hold its twentieth regular session, in 1976, 
in my country. 

"My Government wishes by this invitation to commemorate the 
twentieth anniversary of the creation of the International Atomic 
Energy Agency. 

"Under the terms of an agreement to be signed in due course, as 
was previously done when the General Conference met in Japan and in 
Mexico, say Government is prepared to provide all the necessary facilities 
and the local staff required, and likewise to defray such additional 
expenditure as the Agency may incur in holding the session away from its 
headquarters. 

"My Government will also have the honour to extend to delegations 
from Member States, observers and Secretariat staff the same facilities 
as those which they enjoy at the sessions held at the Agency's head­
quarters." 

2. Should the Conference decide to accept the foregoing invitation, the 

Director General does not foresee that such a decision would give rise to any 

administrative difficulties for the Secretariat. 
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